HARNETT COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

-

TELEPHONE: 910-893-7550

FAX: 910-893-9429 DIRECTOR

July 15, 2002

To Whom It May Concern:

The septic system at lot 77 Starwood appears to be in a condition to function as designed.
The settling of soils around the septic tank/pump chamber should have no affect on the
performance of the septic system. Settling of soil around a septic tank is normal and
should not be considered a defect. The problem has been corrected by adding soil and
packing the soil around the tank.

Sincerely,
Jbe West, R.S.

Environmental Health Specialist

307 CORNELIUS HARNETT BOULEVARD -+« LILLINGTON, N.C. 27546

A. WAYNE RAYNOR, MPH
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